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PRESS RELEASE January 10th, 2008 

Maximum interest for the spot trading  

 

(Bucharest, 10.01.2008) From the very beginning of 2008, transactions on centralized 
markets had a strong start, the new year being marked by CMBC trading offers and by the 
newly record of interest regarding the trading on DAM: 59 participants have submitted 
buy/sell offers on both 8th and 9th of January. 

In these conditions, high value volumes have been registered, the maximum being reached 
on January 9th, with a value of 1,357,421 euro – the maximum value since the spot market 
launching on June 30th, 2005.  

After this historical maximum, considering an ad hoc hierarchy of the maximum values, the 
trading values for January 11th (1,333,256 euro) and for January 10th (1,338,141 euro) are 
situated on the second and on the third position, respectively. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


